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Wet Storage of Submerged Dredge Pipeline     

To Local Port Users Location  NE of the Marine Supply Base   

Date 23 January 2025 Ref number:  Local NtM 2025 - 004 NtM 2025 / 004 ( 

 

 

Notification 

 

Port users are advised that temporary wet storage of a 200m dredge pipeline will be undertaken within the 
area indicated on the attached layout plan to the Northeast of the Marine Supply Base, clear of the deep-
water channel, centred on position 12° 29.43 S.  130° 53.49 E. 

The lengths of pipeline will be lit by three Yellow Marker buoys displaying yellow flashing lights.  

Commencing around the 23 January 2025, the storage duration may be up to 3 months.  

 

Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster 
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